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Date:25th December, 2022 

 

NOTICE FOR WINTER BREAK 

 

The students are hereby informed that there will be no lectures from 26th 

December, 2022 to 1st January, 2023 on account of Winter Break. 

However, the office and library will be functional during this period. 

On behalf of the Management, Principal and Staff, we wish all the students Merry 

Christmas and a very Happy and Prosperous New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Vijetha Shetty 

Principal 

Vivek College of Commerce 


